TEL

Professional Underground Utility Contractor
244 NW 18 Ave, Delray Beach, Fl. 33444 Ph: 561-279-1032 - Fx: 561-279-1044

December 1, 2016

Mr. Scott Solomon
Water/Sewer Network Manager
City of Delray Beach

434 S. Swinton Ave.

Delray Beach, FL 33444

Subject: Installation of Water Service Connections and Restoration
Dear: Mr. Solomon

This letter is to inform The City of Delray Beach that Line-Tec, Inc. will extend and honor all the
terms/conditions of our current contact with The City of Boynton Beach for “The Supply And Installation
Of Water Service Connections And Restoration, Contract Bid #050-2821-13/IMA.

Line-Tec, Inc. hereby certifies this Annual Contact with The City of Boynton Beach reflects the lowest
price contracted for the services listed held by Line-Tec, Inc. anywhere including the State of Florida.

Should you require any additional information regarding this matter contact me.

President
Line-Tec, Inc.
561-279-1032



